
 
 

No. 119 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Hersey to the Minister for Health: 
 

St John Ambulance (NT) Officer Conditions 
 
1. What were the requirements under the funding provided by the Government 

for the additional St John Ambulance Northern Territory (SJANT) resource 

which started in Katherine in September 2019?  

 

2. Please confirm the extended hours that paramedics in Katherine are 

working, with no fatigue management program or policy in place?  

 

3. What were the recommendations of the 2017 Independent Review of the 

NT Road Ambulance Services (by Dr Neale Fong) and have these been 

implemented?  

 

4. Please confirm that SJANT is the only ambulance service in Australasia 

without up-to-date clinical practice guidelines/protocols, or drug therapy 

protocols?  

 

5. What reviews and performance management has NT Government taken to 

satisfy that SJANT is meeting the obligations of their contract? 

 

6. Is there a program for Ambulance Station upgrades? 

 

7. Which Ambulance Stations are currently beyond or approaching the end of 

their economic life? 

 


